
    29th November, 2011.
Dear Parents,
          We are writing on behalf of the St. Colmans B.N.S. Green Schools Committee. The Green Schools Committee is made up of students, teachers and non-teaching staff. Our aim is to co-ordinate the schools attempt at getting a Green Flag. This means that we are trying to become a more environmentally friendly school and become more clean and tidy . 
This Saturday December 3rd  at 10am we will be looking for volunteers to help out with our clean up hour. This will involve taking away various waste and bringing it to the local recycling centre. We would be delighted if parents could volunteer. 
The school will be hosting a Christmas raffle a couple of days before the Christmas holidays. It will be in aid of the Green Schools Committee. Staff and pupils are donating prizes to the raffle. Tickets will cost €1 for 1 strip and €2 for 3 strips. We hope that the money will come from the students and not the parents. All the money raised will go towards funding the Green School Committee. It will be used for activities such as painting a mural, buying gloves for a litter pick and bringing a trailer to the recycling centre. 
The school will also be holding a clothes and mobile collection after the Christmas holidays. We also hope to hold a cake sale in December. All money raised will again go towards the committee. We hope to see you on Saturday!!!!

If you are available to help, please complete the form below and return it to the school by Friday.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I _____________________(Parents Name)  am available to help with clean up on Saturday 3rd December.                                                                    

